
 
 
From: Stang, Annette  
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 3:11 PM 
To: 'Harrison, Steve (VDH)' 
Cc: Milligan, Patricia 
Subject: RE: 2014 KI Replenishment for Virginia? 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
We are planning to replenish Virginia in August 2014 or sooner.  We are currently waiting for 
additional funding.  We are hoping to place these orders in April and the contractor needs a 
couple months lead time.  I will be in touch with you as soon as I have a delivery date.  Please 
let me know if you have any additional questions.  Can you send the delivery address and 
POC? 
 
Thank you, 
Annette Stang 
 
Annette Stang  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Security & Incident Response 
Three White Flint North, 3WFN-09A42 
11601 Landsdown Street 
North Bethesda, MD 20852 
301-287-3780 
 
From: Harrison, Steve (VDH) [mailto:Steve.Harrison@vdh.virginia.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 11:42 AM 
To: Milligan, Patricia 
Cc: Stang, Annette 
Subject: FW: 2014 KI Replenishment for Virginia? 
 
Hi Patricia: Sorry – neglected to copy you on my message to Annette yesterday afternoon.  I’m just 
asking for an update on the KI replenishment initiative. Thanks.  
 
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP 
Director, Office of Radiological Health 
Virginia Department of Health 
109 Governor St., 7th Floor 
P.O. Box 2448 
Richmond, VA 23218 
Office: (804) 864-8151 
Mobile: (804) 396-5360 
 
From: Harrison, Steve (VDH)  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 1:12 PM 
To: Annette.Stang@nrc.gov 
Cc: Harris, Timothy (VDH); Mauskapf, Robert (VDH) 
Subject: 2014 KI Replenishment for Virginia? 
 



Hi Annette: 
 
It has been about a year since we communicated on the 2014 KI replenishment project, so I thought I’d 
check in with you on the NRC’s logistics and distribution plan. Can you give us an idea of delivery 
dates/options? It will take some planning on our end since the number of tablets is doubling. 
 
We still intend to take possession at the Virginia Distribution Center and then allocate the tablets out to 
our Local Health Districts. 
 
Thank you, 
Steven A. Harrison, MA, MEP 
Director, Office of Radiological Health 
Virginia Department of Health 
109 Governor St., 7th Floor 
P.O. Box 2448 
Richmond, VA 23218 
Office: (804) 864-8151 
Mobile: (804) 396-5360 
 


